
August 10th—13th, 2017 

Volunteers Needed 
Volunteers are needed to lend their time and talent to help make the  
St. Paul Food Booth at the Junction City Scandinavian Festival a success.  
 

 Food Booth  
 We are looking for volunteers (age 16+) to work the St. Paul food 
 booth during the festival in Junction City. These are 4 hour shifts and 
 time flies when you’re having fun! 
 

 Shift Leads  
 If you have worked the festival in the past we are in need of reliable 
 people to be the “go to” during designated shifts. 
 

 Pie Making/Baking 
 Don’t want to travel to Junction City? No problem. We need hands to 
 work in the St. Paul Church kitchen to help assemble and bake  
 delicious apple pies , August 9th -  12th . 
 

FPP hours may be applied to the 2017/2018 school yr.  
 

Contact Gabrielle today to volunteer, 
gguidero@gmail.com  
 

https://connectnow.parishsoft.com/portland/Secure/FamilyDirectory/FamilyList.aspx#

